
The date: 6/6/2023 
The week number: 23 
The walk number: 1716 
The weather: 63F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Judi Sato, Barbara Yorke, 

Chip O’Connor, Chris Moreno, Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi 
  
The birds (19) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Western Bluebird 0.88 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

13  Bushtit 0.75 

4 American  Crow 1 

4 Mourning Dove 0.75 

7 House Finch 1 

4 Lesser Goldfinch 0.88 

3 Cooper’s Hawk 0.50 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.12 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.50 

3 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.62 

6 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

2 Northern Mockingbird 1 

1 Black Phoebe 0.88 

4 Common Raven 0.88 

5 House Sparrow 0.88 

6 European Starling 0.25 

2 California Towhee 0.62 

5 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:52.  
 
So, we fell a bit sort of the prediction this week. We observed 19 species and the prediction was 
20.9. What failed us were the Band-tailed Pigeons and the Bewick’s Wren.  
We are on a downward trend now, with the predictions going into the teens after next week. 
But, that gives us an opportunity to set a record as the weather has been cooler than 
usual at this time of year. 
 
Alan, 
6/7/2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 


